TOWN OF TROY

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES

The Board of Selectmen held a special meeting on Monday January 9, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the Troy Municipal Office.

Selectmen Present: Robert Langlands, Mark Sanville, Gary Taylor

Others Present: Terri Medley

THESE MINUTES ARE UNOFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED.

1. Meeting opened at 6:04 pm.

- 2. The board reviewed the budget items for the 2017 General Fund.
- 3. There was discussion regarding changing from Group A to Group B in the Vermont Municipal Retirement. Terri is going to contact them regarding when this change can occur.
- 4. Meeting was adjourned at 6:55 pm.